MAYOR'S HOLIDAY MESSAGE

Dear Neighbors,

As 2023 comes to a close, I wish to express my gratitude to all of the hard-working employees of our Village who make Tuxedo Park such a great place to live. While we see them in passing, whether at Village Hall, the Gate House, on patrol or hard at work on our roadways, now is the time of year to let them know that their service to the Community is greatly appreciated.

Although our population is small in number, within our gated 3.2 square miles, we maintain a Police Department, a Water & Sewer Department and a Department of Public Works, just like any large city in the State. Fortunately, we have a vast resource of residents dedicated to volunteer to serve on the various Boards and Committees that work hard to keep Tuxedo Park a special place. I thank them all for their service.

Sheila and I would also like to thank all of you who invited us into your homes and have provided your advice and suggestions in the continuing effort to make Tuxedo Park even Better.

For the World beyond our Gates, we pray for a more peaceful future.

We wish you a Merry Christmas and a Safe, Happy and Prosperous New Year.

Marc & Sheila

for + Sheda